
 
TO:  Town of Richmond Selectboard 
FROM:  Cathleen Gent, Chair - Richmond Transportation Committee 
DATE:  September 21, 2021 
 
RE:  Public Hearing Comments RE: Williams Hill Class 4 Road 
 
 
At the request of the Planning Commission, and in advance of the September 21 public hearing, 
the Richmond Transportation Committee took up consideration of a formal request that the 
Selectboard discontinue the 0.7 mile segment of Williams Hill Class 4 Road.  
 
The Richmond Transportation Committee discussed the Williams Hill Class 4 Road during the 
meeting of August 10, 2021. Here is a section of those approved minutes which include a formal 
motion that the Committee supports the public interest in keeping the Class 4 Williams Hill Road 
and opposes its discontinuation. 

 
 
For the record, Cathleen Gent, Mark Damico, James Floyd, Jon Kart, and Allen Knowles were 
present at that meeting. Chris Cole (vice-chair) and Erik Filkorn were absent. 
 
Thank you for receiving these comments from the Transportation Committee during the 
September 21st public hearing.  
 
 
 


